
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attn: Wake County Board of Commissioners 
P.O. Box 550  
Raleigh, NC 27602 
 
Dear Wake County Board of Commissioners,  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that on July 26th at their quarterly meeting, the Wake County 
Agricultural Advisory Board voted unanimously to appoint Brittany Marshburn to fill the 
vacancy on the board. This appointment would bring the board to full capacity, filling the one 
vacancy.    
 
The Agricultural Advisory Board is recommending Brittany because of her strong commitment 
to the Wake County agricultural community. Brittany’s family recently enrolled their farm in the 
Voluntary Agricultural District program, and she has continued to advocate for the agricultural 
community since. It is the Agricultural Advisory Board’s position that Brittany will be an 
inspiring board member for years to come.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please direct them to the Farmland Preservation 
Coordinator, Loren Hendrickson (loren.hendrickson@wake.gov or 919-576-6411).   
 
Sincerely, 

Patrick Johnson 
Patrick Johnson 
Chair, Wake County Agricultural Advisory Board  
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